
  

 

 

 

Bishop Wordsworth's CE Grammar 

School for Boys : Music lessons 

 

 

TO PARENTS OF MUSICIANS IN YEARS 11, 12 and 13 
  

Instrumental music lessons at BWS during the Summer Term 
  
  
Dear Parents 
  
With the summer examinations fast approaching, I would ask you to consider your 
son’s music lessons in the Summer Term. 
  
Year 11 lessons will cease on THURSDAY 7th MAY . If your son is returning in the 
VI form and wishes to continue his music lessons in September, please let me know 
as soon as possible otherwise lessons will not be arranged for him. 
  
Year 13 lessons will cease at the half term break. 
  
Year 12 music lessons will continue where possible during the examinations period, 
and pupils should be proactive in telling their instrumental teachers of their 
availability. 
  
Accounts will be adjusted accordingly for any lessons missed due to exams. 
  
If your son is in year 11 or 13 and wishes to have lessons after the exams then that is 
fine but he will need to tell his teacher and me! 
  
If you wish to cancel lessons at the end of THIS TERM (ie at Easter) I need to 
know by return please. 
  
  
Please contact me if you have any queries. Many thanks. 
  
  
Chris Fay (Director of Music) 
  
caf@bws.wilts.sch.uk 
  
  

 


